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Kirkland, April

From: Marlene Sullivan <campluva@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 2:37 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: CMP Corridor 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Please listen to Maine people we don't want this through our beautiful State. It is a big mistake. It's bad enough they ruined our 

beauty with the windmills. Don't mess up our Beautiful State anymore. What about all the animals and wildlife? What about the 

possible causes of cancer from these high voltages lines ? Plain and simple we don't need this in our State. 

 

Sent from my iPad 


